
PEMBROKE REGIONAL HOSPITAL 

MEMO 
 

TO:  All Staff and Physicians 
  
FROM: Mike Godbout, Director of Plant Services 
  
DATE: 2022-12-02 
  
SUBJECT: Planned Medical Gas Shutdown 
 

 

There will be a planned medical gas shutdown on Tuesday, 
December 6th starting at 4:00 pm for a duration of 2-4 hours. This is 
required in order to install more isolation or shut off valves for the 
Surgical Day Care construction project. 
 
Oxygen, Medical Air, Medical Vacuum and Nitrous Oxide will all be 
affected throughout the Hospital during this time. 
 
There will be a second planned medical gas shutdown on Thursday, 
December 8th starting at 4:00 pm for a duration of 1-2 hours. This is 
required in order to connect new oxygen and medical air lines for 
Tower D.  This shutdown will only affect the OR.     
 
Contingency plans have been developed and will be in place for the 
duration of the shutdown.  Just prior to the shutdown, there will be an 
overhead announcement and Command Centre will be operational at 
ext. 6199. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns prior to the shutdown, please 
contact your department Manager. 
 
Thank you. 
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